
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Pastors, Pastoral Leaders, Parish Administrators,   

 

This Parish Pages includes the following updated documents: 

1. Diocesan Collection Calendar for 2024-2026 

2. Envelope Order Form 

3. Collection Details 

 

These can also be found at www.catholicfoundationgb.org/resources 

 

Please complete the Envelope Order Form and return by January 5th if you wish to receive free 

collection envelopes from the Catholic Foundation. The form can be sent to the World Missions 

office via email or mail. Please see the form for details. 

 

I appreciate your assistance. Please contact me if you have any questions. I can be reached at 

wmissions@cfgbwi.org or 920-272-8192. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  
 Danielle Dercks 

 World Mission Coordinator 

  

http://www.catholicfoundationgb.org/resources

